
Greetings,  

We are inviting you to participate in a brief 5-minute survey aimed at understanding 

and promoting value-based payment approaches for integrated behavioral health 

care. Our target audience includes health systems, quality and administration 

professionals, primary and specialist care providers, and funding sources such as 

payers, policymakers, foundations, and grants. This survey seeks to provide insights 

into the current state of value-based care, identify existing gaps, and explore 

opportunities for better alignment between payment models and clinical practice. By 

defining integrated care and highlighting key models and challenges, we aim to foster 

meaningful collaboration and innovation in delivering comprehensive, patient-centered 

care. Your input will be invaluable in shaping strategies to improve health outcomes, 

patient engagement, and cost efficiency.  

Thank you for your participation and contribution to this important initiative. 

Link to Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9HSPYTS 

The results of the survey will be disseminated through the Collaborative Family 

Healthcare Association and the Value Based Care workgroup (CFHA; www.cfha.net) by 

winter of 2024.  

If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact: 

Brian Sandoval: bsandoval24@gmail.com  

Lesley Manson: Lesley.manson@asu.edu  
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